From: Alan Robinson

To: Police Chief Search
Subject: Re: Update from the City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Date: Monday, December 14, 2020 9:59:31 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I was unable to locate any area of the agenda that directed me to register for the meeting
today.

As the Executive Director of Wisconsin NORML, I would like to add a comment on behalf of
the organization and the people we represent.

My address is 556 State Street #42, Madison WI, 53703.
Respectfully,

Alan Robinson

Executive Director | Host | Owner
NORML Wisconsin | Wiscannabis Radio | Herbal Aspect
608-219-9682

On Fri, Dec 11, 2020 at 11:42 AM Police Chief Search
<policechiefsearch@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Dear Alan Robinson,

Earlier in the year you provided input on behalf of Wisconsin NORML on the qualifications
and characteristics that the Police and Fire Commission should be looking for in the next
Chief of Police. The names and videos of the finalists have now been released to the public.

We invite you to engage with us again at this point to give us feedback on the finalist for the
Chief of Police. The videos are linked at www.cityofmadison.com/PFC.

Feedback may be provided in writing by submitting your materials to
policechiefsearch@cityofmadison.com. You may also choose to provide verbal comment at
our next meeting which will be Monday December 14, 2020 at 5:30 pm. We are requesting
pre-registration. The information on how to register, including the registration form and the
link for the Zoom meeting are in the agenda at https://madison.legistar.com/View.ashx?
M=M&ID=738107&GUID=5A1DD885-CBDA-4E3E-ACBB-88E10A04FF68.

Thank you for your participation in this process, we look forward to reviewing your
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additional feedback on the candidates.



